
 
 

The Village of Hammond 
PO Box 207 

Hammond, IL 61929 
Office: 217-262-3431 - Fax: 217-262-3109 

E-mail: clerk@hvillage.net 
Website: villageofhammond.com 

 

 
 
 

Village June Bake Sale  
Join us for the Bake Sale Friday June 13, 2025 at 5:00pm until sold out! 
Contributions are welcome. Contact the office to let us know what you want to 
contribute. 

 
Village Clerk Update 

The Village welcomes Tricia Harvey as our newly appointed Village Deputy Clerk. 
 
Board Meeting Schedule Change  

REMINDER: Beginning May 1, 2025, the monthly Village Board Meetings will now be 
held on the second Tuesday of each month at 7:00pm. 

 
Hydrant Flushings 

Ron advises that he is flushing hydrants towards the end of June 2025. 
 
Golf Cart Permits 

Golf Cart Permits will come due in July 2025. The due date will be set at the June 
2025 Village Board Meeting. 

 
Power Line Cleanup 

Ameren’s contractor, Progressive Solutions, LLC, will be in the area soon and will work 
on clearing the power lines of tree limbs and other vegetation. 
 

EPA Consumer Confidence Report: 
https://villageofhammond.com/documents/655/EPA_Consumer_Confidence_Report_0
6042025.pdf  
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